
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 
 

Extension in Registration for Lectures 
Academic year – 2024 

Intermediate year - Direct Entry Students 
 

 
Further to the notice dated January 02, 2024, under the heading 'Registration 
for Lectures Academic Year – 2024 Preliminary, Intermediate, and Final Years,' 
an extension is granted for the direct entry students of the Intermediate year 
students. 
 
Direct entry students of the Intermediate year who plan to attend lectures 
aiming to sit for the October 2024 examinations are requested to submit their 
forms (“Registrations for Lecture series of 2024”) by January 24, 2024, without 
incurring late payment fees.  
 
Late submissions will be accepted from January 25 - 26, 2024, subject to a late 
payment fee of LKR 15,000. 
 
Link for the form: 
https://forms.office.com/r/qp7KN2NB6x 
 
 
 
 
 
Unit Head 

Student Affairs Unit 

January 15, 2024 
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